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Approved: October 3, 2016
Meeting Minutes:  May 9, 2016
Pre-Annual Town Meeting
Medway High School Guidance Center
Call to Order:

With a quorum being met, this meeting was called to order by Chairman Cerel at 6:35pm

Committee Members Present:
Mark Cerel, Chairman, Dave Kaeli, Vice-Chairman, Members, Jim Wieler, Gene Liscombe, Tina Wright

Updates:


Choate Park Playground Project:
CPC will recommend $450,000 for project with a board put in place to handle the process and CPC has final approval before project can go out to bid.

A special meeting will take place on:  June 9, 2016 for the sole purpose of discussing the Choate/Middle School Rehab project.


Trails:

Jim Wieler

The committee was briefed on the status of the trails.  The use of the Briggs land to the south of Adams Street as an area for brush storage logging and soil harvesting was also discussed.  This parcel lays between Town owned parcels and should be a target for Open Space acquisition.  Paul Harkey is Mr. Brigg’s agent for the land north of Adams Street that is required for the trail easement.  Discussions are continuing.
Town Meeting Warrant Votes and Recommendations - included in file.

Adjournment:
With no further business before this Committee a motion was made and unanimously passed to adjourn at:  6:45pm.



Motion:   Jim Wieler

Seconded:  Tina Wright

Vote:  5-0-0
Meeting Minutes:  May 9 206 – Pre ATM
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